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New Lubbesthorpe, Narborough, 

Littlethorpe, Enderby & Fosse Park 

Newsletter 

Your Local Team 
Your Dedicated Neighbourhood Team 

(DNT) is a group of local Officers  

dedicated to serving your community.  

The team is made up of Officers based 

in your area, supported by the wider  

Policing family. 

Your priorities are chosen quarterly and are based upon 

information gathered through NHL (Neighbourhood Link), 

social media, local engagement, and emerging crime 

trends. You have stated that the following key themes are 

important to you. #YouSaidWeDid 

You Said We did 
The beat has reported anti-social behaviour 

issues across Enderby, Fosse park,            

Littlethorpe and Narborough. 

See details below 

Engaging with businesses and the community 

to tackle crime and to help with issues that 

arise in and around the areas of shops and 

businesses. 

See below for details. 

we have issues around retail crime, with 

shoplifters, thefts and other issues on the 

beat so we have a safer summer campaign 

running for the next three months 

The beat team have been closely working with other 

officers on an operation over the next three months to 

complete lots of beat surgeries at businesses in Fosse 

park and to liaise with security and staff at all business 

premises. 

From left to right: 
PC Jenny Morris 
Sergeant Mark Spence 
PCSO Danny Yeatman 
In addition we also have  

PCSO Sarah Eastwood. 



News 

Community engagements 
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BlabyPolice 

@BlabyPolice 

Leics.police.uk/local-policing/ 

hinckleyandblabynpa@leics.police.uk 

NEIGHBOURHOOD LINK: 

Neighbourhood Link is a community messaging service from Leicestershire  

Police that provides news and information about policing activity or initiatives, crime 

prevention advice as well as major incidents affecting your area. In order to receive 

messages, you will need to register your details. Registration is free and simple to 

follow. Sign up at: https://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk   

Please also take the time to let the Beat understand your concerns by  

completing the survey to the right. Simply scan your camera over the top and click. 

Join us for a Beat Surgery/Event 

safer summer campaign 

Nike Fosse park 

15th August 2025 

16:00-18:00 

Beat Surgery - Enderby Leisure Centre 

21st August 2025 

10.00-12.00 

This summer, Leicestershire Police is supporting a nationwide campaign aimed at making     
communities safer, more vibrant and welcoming for everyone during the summer months.   
Assistant Chief Constable Adam Streets said: “We welcome the Government’s Safer Street  
Summer initiative as a timely and important step in supporting our communities. “Our officers 
will be working closely with local partners, businesses, and residents to target those things 
which matter most to our communities.” As part of the initiative, Leicestershire Police will be:    
• Increasing patrols in identified key areas, town centres and green spaces.    
• Hosting community safety and youth engagement events.   
• Cracking down on anti-social behaviour, through swift and visible enforcement.   
• Collaborating with local councils and support services to address the root causes of crime.   

 
During one shift on Patrol at Fosse Park PC Meg and Special Constable Nadia were kept very 
busy, apart from walking over 9000 steps they stop-searched 2 suspects and recovered    
stolen items, 2 individuals were arrested and 2 out-of-court disposals were issued banning 
shoplifters from Fosse Park and targeting stores. 
 
As part of ASB Awareness Week PCSO Ellis and PCSO Calum had the privilege of participating 
in an event at Everards Meadows in collaboration with Blaby District Council and           
Leicestershire Fire and Rescue Service. During this event, we focused on promoting the    
importance of reporting anti-social behaviour, engaging with young people and families, and 

providing valuable crime prevention advice. We appreciate the community's involvement and encourage everyone to remain 
vigilant and report any ASB they suffer over the summer period.  
 
As part of the Safer Streets Summer Campaign at Fosse Park, the 
entire NH20 Beat team were in attendance at McDonalds at Fosse 
Park, unfortunately this is known to be one of the hot spots of 
ongoing Anti-Social Behaviour. We were happy to meet local   
residents and those from around the County and to grab a bite to 
eat and engage with us. Thank you to all whom attended. 
 
We have received numerous reports of off road bikes, often with 
pillion passengers onboard riding around Littlethorpe and        
Narborough. The bikes are on occasion riding on pavements and 
being ridden dangerously. If you have any knowledge of whom 
these individuals are please call on 101.  

https://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/blabydc?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZV7BhqR7HhWqg6QTi7rS2XdCCpzKQS3H9ELHv8SXkVddId2s3le7Dv_5PZYfvo4IDPijZe1VBcGwPsvfG4D-0aOfVkP-x3hU0BZ6H3aqhF6fJ_WLmh34xjFhEgLPV1iloLAZ3TM4zIam_9ZxrFSSCd3iwpuUrKwVHn8jYzA-bfP1paeaZK_X9FEVn3eK1CSi3E&__tn__=-%5dK-R

